Friday Night: In addition to our Meet and Greet, we will have an orientation
meeting for our Area 15 Virtual Quarterly. We will discuss participation procedures
in all meetings, including the Area business meeting. If you rename yourself in your
zoom account, your name will be established for each meeting all weekend, as
opposed to renaming yourself in the meeting directly, when you will need to
repeat that process for each meeting. We are planning a full agenda, which is laid
out in the program, except for the banquet. Our Virtual Sub-Committee will have a
Help Desk to assist with any technical issues that arise over the weekend.
Please call or text our HELP DESK @ (813) 597-1655.

Saturday: All the meetings are listed in the Virtual Program, which is available
on the Area website (areal5aa.org). All meetings will have the additional
safety feature of a waiting room; the host will let you in to the meeting once
the meeting room has opened. Meeting rooms will open 15 minutes prior to
meeting start except for the Area business meeting, which will open at 8am to
allow a one-hour registration period; please enter early to allow time for the
entry process. If you rename yourself in your zoom account, your name will be
established for each meeting all weekend, as opposed to renaming yourself in
the meeting directly, when you will need to repeat that process for each
meeting.

Sunday: As you enter the main meeting, you will be ushered into a District
break-out room so that your District can take roll call and determine the vote
count. We will be utilizing a similar renaming process as our last quarterly and
would appreciate your renaming yourself in advance whenever possible. If you
rename yourself in your zoom account, your name will be established for each
meeting all weekend, as opposed to renaming yourself in the meeting directly,
when you will need to repeat that process for each meeting. The business
meeting will start at 9am, and our Virtual Sub-Committee Tech team will
remain available to late comers for handling the renaming process and
amendments to the vote count. Should you get disconnected, please dial back
in and you will be re-admitted under the same user account.

Please utilize the chat function with the Host with any questions or concerns
during the meeting or reach out to the Help Desk via text or phone.

Also, please refer to the renaming document on the Area website for the re-
naming format (areal5aa.org).

Please feel free to reach out with questions and concerns as your participation in
our quarterly assembly is vital.

Thank you!
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